
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team. 

Friday 25th June 2021 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Here are a few updates... 

Patch 

 

Next week both classes 

will be going to The 

Patch on Friday as well 

as their usual day.  

Please send your child 

to school wearing 

their Patch clothes 

on both days. 

Writing Task 

 

On the back of 

this newsletter 

is a writing task for the 

weekend.  Please  

encourage your child to 

look at each picture and 

write a sentence to 

match the picture.  We 

aim for all children to be 

able to write a sentence  

independently by the 

end of the Reception 

year.  Please support 

your child to form each 

letter correctly and  

remember to use finger 

spaces between each 

word. 

Sports Day 

 

On Wednesday 

we will hold our 

Reception Sports Day.  

We will take lots of  

photos and videos and 

post them to Tapestry. 


